## December 2011



A very busy time of year arrived between Thanksgiving,
Christmas and New Years! We held our stated meeting with visitors from Oroville and Table Mountain Lodges. Forbestown brethren and their Ladies attended North Butte Lodge #230's "Fizz Breakfast". A scholarship fundraiser.
(photo: Loretta Larson and Donelle Morrison wives of Marvin Larson and Fred

Morrison of Forbestown Lodge)



A Dinner Toy Drive was attended at Oroville Lodge #103



Don McVicker)

Forbestown members attended and assisted in the Installation of Officers Ceremony at North Butte Masonic Lodge#230. Installing officer was Richard Sutherland PM of Oroville Lodge #103 Master of Ceremonies was Inspector, 226 Masonic District, Darrel Deatherage PM. (Photo: Richard Sutherland and WM



James Gage PM of Oroville Lodge in the Santa hat